
 

 

  

 

 
 

22nd June, 2017 

               KINDERGARTEN FARM EXCURSION  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Reminder for the Kindergarten Farm Excursion 
 
Date: Wednesday 26th July, 2017 

Time: 8.30am (please note that the bus will not be able to wait for late comers)  

Cost: $40.00 (Children will travel on seat belted bus) 
 

Payments must be made by Friday 30th June, 2017 (Term 2, 
Week 10) 
 
   
 
Anne O’Riordan, Maren Butler, Lauren Edwards                                      Ross Angus 
Kindergarten Teachers                                                                                      Principal 
 
 

 

Email penshurstw-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Cnr Scott St and Forest Rd, Mortdale 2223 

Phone 9570 4602   Fax 9580 6371 
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